
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: October 3, 2000 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins, Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 10:15 PM 

 
Sally motioned, John seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM 
 
Sarah McColgan of Tobacco Consortium  
  
Sally and John, wanted Tobacco Consortium named in regulations as enforcement agents for 
Holland BOH and Statement of what BOH must do when Consortium goes away.  
 
Will call Cary to find out what Vin McCaugha feedback is on regulations for  
Tobacco Consortium. 
 
Edward Artruc - 31 Marcy Place - Needs well permit. Distances determined to be 115ft from 
Septic Permit #100300-1 issued. 
                                           
Bob Ardizzoni - information on perk test Lake Shore Drive  
 
Public Hearing for D. Zielinski Map & Parcel #R7-A-7. Mark Ferrel in attendance 
no abutters came. Variance to 310 CMR 15.211 (1)  The proposed SAS does not meet the 
required setback   from a well 100 feet required 65 feet provided.  BOH granted variance 
 
Arthur Brunner came in looking for septic plan for 63 Vinton Road (SOSIK). 
BOH record show payment for perk, plan review and final inspection was paid, 
but no plan in records. Lot 12 Map 5 Parcel B-12.  Arthur was called and plan 
has not been submitted.  Arthur Brunner told to get proper paper work submitted. 
 
Charles Chick - 2 Fenton Street - Wants plans for existing septic system.  
 
Sally motioned, John seconded - Meeting adjourned 10:15 PM 
 


